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The Office of Language Acquisition proudly awards this certificate of commitment to Biliteracy to

We congratulate you and recognize your progress toward achieving the biliteracy
skills that are necessary for active and responsible participation in the global,
social and economic life of the 21st century.

KINDERGARTEN COMMITMENT TO BILITERACY AWARD
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Sandra Cephas
Office of Language Acquisition Director




